

Bus Route Survey 2019

A direct bus service to Guilford Young College from the Southern suburbs may commence in 2019. The information provided below will assist in our planning.

1.	Parent name:		
2.	Parent email:		
3.	Student name:		
4.	Current school:		
5.	Residential Address:		
6.	Do you intend to enrol at Guilford Young College in 2019?		
	Yes		
	Maybe		
	No		
If Yes o	r <i>Maybe,</i> pleas	e indicate the following:	
7.	Preferred Ca	mpus:	
	Hobart		
	Glenorchy		
8.	Would you accessible?	use the direct GYC bus service if the route is conveniently	
	Yes		
	Maybe		
	No		

Please return this slip to your school office or scan and email to anutting@gyc.tas.edu.au.

If you would like to complete this survey online, you can do so by visiting https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ZTVFP2M.

Thank you very much for your assistance.